
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/28/2013 5:19:21 PM 
To: richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov (richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov); Cadenasso, Eugene 

(eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov) (eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: winter gas planning? 

Richard and Eugene -

I can hardly believe it's October 28. I have been meaning to schedule our annual "winter 
planning assessment" discussion with you. Things have been a little busy, as you know. 

But I think we should do it as soon as your schedules allow. I hope you'll agree. 

If so, give me a couple dates when you have an hour and we'll get it set. 

Thanks! 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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